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Super Saturday Event for Early Childhood Ed Professionals 
 
Parsons, KS- The Labette Community College Early Childhood Education department, Child Care 
Providers Coalition of Kansas, and Kansas Child Care Training Opportunities organization will partner to 
offer local childcare providers the Super Saturday event.  
 
This event will feature a morning session with topics in Behavior & Guidance, Family Partnerships, 
Process & Art Creations, and A Disaster Waiting to Happen. The afternoon session will have sessions in 
Movement through Music, How to Support Breastfeeding Mothers and Families, Power of Positive 
Communication, and Child Development-Level 2.  
 
The Super Saturday event will be held on Saturday, July 12 from 9am-3:30pm with lunch included at the 
LCC campus. Child Care providers can earn six KDHE approved hours for attending the event.   
 
Particpants can register online at kccto.org. For more information call KCCTO, Inc. at 800-227-3578. 
 


